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Concordia University has conclu-
ded the operations of the Montreal
Institute for Genocide and Human
Rights Studies (MIGS) due to budge-
tary constraints. We extend our sin-
cere gratitude to all faculty, staff,
students and partners who dedicated
themselves to advancing MIGS’ mis-
sion over the years.

The institute became known for
its pivotal work, including the Will

to Intervene project, which sought to
prevent mass atrocities through edu-
cation and policy advocacy. Additio-
nally, MIGS led initiatives such as
the Digital Mass Atrocity Prevention
Lab contributed to the global conver-
sation on combating online hate and
extremism. We deeply appreciate the
efforts of everyone involved and re-
main committed to supporting initia-
tives that promote human rights.


